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Good news for ICC in the Management Consultancies Association (MCA) Awards 
2019 Shortlist 

Inner Circle Consulting (ICC) have been announced as finalists in two categories for 
the MCA Awards 2019 – Best New Consultancy and Team Leader Consultant of the 
Year. To make it onto the shortlist, Inner Circle had to demonstrate: their client focus, 
delivery excellence, commitment to their people, and operational excellence; and 
exceptional performance in building and leading project teams of consultants and 
working effectively with clients in the role as Team Leader.  

Director Jamie Ounan said, “The MCA Awards are highly coveted in the industry and 
competition is fierce from all UK consultancy firms. We’re delighted to be shortlisted 
in both of the categories we’ve entered. I’m especially pleased to have been 
nominated for Team Leader Consultant of the Year.” 

As part of the submission process, we mentioned our extensive work with Local 
Authorities and how the relationships we have with clients are built on mutual trust 
and respect. Jamie said, “Many of our clients regard us as strategic partners that work 
alongside them to provide internal leadership, capacity, and capability. It’s personal. 
We commit, both feet. We don’t give up, we don’t let down; unless they stop, we will 
deliver.” 

At ICC, our strength is our staff. Director Chris Twigg said, “We know that we’re only as 
good as our staff, so we spend a lot of energy to keep them motivated, happy, 
committed, and curious. Being shortlisted for awards such as the MCA Award is 
testament to the pride we take in our team.” 

Good luck to all our fellow nominees. See you at the Awards Dinner at the end of 
March.  


